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Our Board of Directors invites you to renew your membership in The Knife & Fork Club of Houston for our 76th 
Anniversary season in 2023-2024. 

As you know, we are a social club that meets six times per year for dinner and an evening of entertainment.  Our format 
remains unchanged:  delicious food, enjoyable and informative speakers, and ample time to interact with a group of 
highly accomplished individuals.     

• The attire for all events is “black tie.”   

• Dinner meetings will again be held at the Houston Racquet Club. The first fall meeting is scheduled for 
Wednesday October 18, 2023. 

• You will find a 2023-2024 calendar of dinner meetings included in this message. 

• Annual dues remain the same as last year. Members pay $150.00 per couple or $100.00 per single person to 
cover operating expenses and speakers’ fees. Dinner and drinks are paid only if attending the meeting. 

• The cost of the meal is $85.00 per person. There is a separate charge for beverages, unchanged from last year. 

We have included a Membership Information form. Please return the form and a check at your earliest convenience. 
To be included in the membership directory, we will need your information by September 01. We look forward to 
seeing you again in the fall for the 2023-2024 Knife & Fork Club season.  
In closing, we are always striving to grow membership and encourage you to invite your friends.  Please let us know of 
anyone who is or might be interested in becoming a member by sending us their contact information, including an email 
address.  As you are speaking to friends about The Knife & Fork Club, please feel free to share any of the data contained 
in this letter. 
 
With best regards, 

Penny      Georgia       
Penny Remick      Georgia White      
Membership      Membership      
The Knife & Fork Club of Houston    The Knife & Fork Club of Houston      
www.houstonknifeandforkclub.net     www.houstonknifeandforkclub.net   
713-447-2924      281-881-5497        
imtuppence@gmail.com     gwhite124@gmail.com      
 
P.S.  Are you receiving the Knife & Fork Club Newsletter? If not, it is easy to subscribe. Just go to the website at 
www.houstonknifeandforkclub.net and click on "Contact Us". Complete the subscription information and, "Voila!"   
If you have news to contribute, please let us know. 
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